
 

Public Notice
3 June 2021

Licensing Act 2003
Statement of Licensing Policy 

The Licensing Act 2003 requires that the Licensing Authority (Canterbury  City 
Council) publishes a Statement of Licensing Policy document at least once every 
five years. 

On 20 April 2017 the council adopted the current policy. 

We invite comments from anyone and will be consulting directly with a wide  
range of representative bodies, individuals and responsible authorities in  
addition to those who must be consulted with in accordance with statute. 

The consultation period is until 4pm on 31 August 2021 by which time 
comments must be submitted.  

The existing Statement of Licensing Policy and the draft Statement of  Licensing 
Policy can be viewed on line at https://www.canterbury.gov.uk/ 

A copy of the document can also be picked up from the Council Offices in  
Canterbury or posted to your home address. 

Should you wish to have a copy of the Statement of Licensing Policy or to  
comment on it please do so by writing to: 

Anton Walden 
Licensing Officer  
Canterbury City Council  
Military Road  
Canterbury CT1 1YW 

or e-mail anton.walden@canterbury.gov.uk 

All comments to arrive by 31 August 2021 at the latest.  

Anton Walden 
Licensing Officer


